
DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEETING - FEBRUARY 18, 1985 

Secretary report was approved as read. 

Treasurer report: 
Bill Nelson reported that we have $4798.07 in the Checking account, $19,420 . 23 
Capital Preservation Fund and $488.19 in Savings. 

Emilie Beglane read the Associate and Regular members applications for LuAnn 
Smith. 

Tailwaggers Report 
Margaret Young reported that the Winter-Spring issue of the Tailwaggers wa s 
here. Our club gets 25 copies as a Tailwagger member. Tailwaggers is planning 
a match. 

On Sunday , February 24th our Club will hold their TDX Trial at Quail Ro ost. 

Spring Show: 
The Judges will be ro omed at the Sheraton Hot e l in Rale igh. There will b e a 
block of rooms available at the rate of $42.00 + tax but n o dogs will b e pe r­
mitted. 

The Raleigh Inn will except persons with dogs on 70 West but rooms will b e 
inspected by the Raleigh Kennel Club prior and after the room has bee n oc­
cupied. Any damage will b e dealt with by the Ralei gh Kenne l Club and pe r son s 
will be responsible . 

The Club voted to accept the Medical Serv ice s o f the EMT at our Sp ring Sh ow 
at the rat e of $100.00 . 

Delega te Meeting : 
Ge orge Hand attended the Dele~ate meeting on Decemb 2r 11, 1984 in New York . 
This meeting was the largest turn out AKC has had. The Amendment on th e Fi eld 
Trials was passed. The vote on limiting the varieties of several breeds was 
defeated 188-88. Number of dogs being bred are up (.02 % ris e ) b ut the number 
of puppies born are down. 

Trophy money and trophi e s are due at our next meeting . 

Stewards are needed for our Spring Show. 

Help is needed to pick up the judges at the Airport. 

The Banquet at the Sheraton will b e a Cocktail Buffet. Member will pay $ 7. 00 
and non-members $14.37. 

Our next meeting will b e early , Monday , March 11, 1985 becaus e o f the Spring 
Show. 

It was reported that Herman Fowler is in Rex Hospital and is expected t o be 
home by Wednesday . 

Bill Tolbert was seened at Westminister Kennel Club Show . 



Our building needs to be cleaned once a month. Volunteers are needed. 

We find that no previsions were made in our Constitution for Honary members . 
A copy of the proposed Amendment will be in the Newsletter to be read by 
the membership and discussion at our next meeting. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned by President, 
Connie Howard. 

l I \ I 
Respectfully Subm~tte7:d ' , 

/ I )!(c .,_ , I- ~ !-- , 
Marie G. Hand 
Secretary 


